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Sent Electronically VIA E-FILING SYSTEM 

Alberta Utilities Commission 

Eau Claire Tower 

1400, 600 3rd Avenue SW 

Calgary, AB  T2P 0G5 

Attention: Matthew Parent, Commission Counsel 

Kloria Wen, Lead Application Officer 

Dear Sir and Madam: 

Re: City of Medicine Hat 

Saamis Solar Park Ownership Transfer to City of Medicine Hat 

Proceeding 29273 

Application 29273-A001 

Medicine Hat Utilities Ratepayers Association (“MHURA”) 

This is further to the Commission’s letter dated December 2, 20241 requesting information 

regarding the location of the lands to which the Medicine Hat Utilities Ratepayers Association 

(“MHURA”) members have a legal right.  Attached as Appendix “A” is a list of the municipal 
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addresses of the members of MHURA who have authorized the MHURA to address their 

concerns in Proceeding 29273.  Appendix “A” is broken up into two groups:  

- MHURA members directly affected by this proceeding as a result of potential utility 

rate and tax impacts to them as residents of the City of Medicine Hat; and 

- MHURA members directly affected by this proceeding as a result of both the potential 

utility rate and tax impacts to them as residents of the City of Medicine Hat and due 

to physical proximity to the Saamis Project.  

MHURA has endeavored to obtain the consent of as many individual members of MHURA as 

possible to share their address in this public filing before December 4, 2024.  Given that all 

members of the MHURA reside within the City of Medicine Hat, they are all directly affected 

by this proceeding.  In any event, it is likely that, owing to the short turnaround time, there 

will be more individual members of MHURA who will agree to share their municipal address 

after December 4, 2024.  These can be forwarded to the Commission when received and 

should have no effect on the currently established process for Proceeding 29273.  

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

  

GAVIN S. FITCH, K.C. AND MARIKA CHERKAWSKY 
MOC/rs 

Enclosure 

cc: Interested Parties via DDS 

cc: Medicine Hat Utilities Ratepayers Association 

Attn: Sounantha Boss, Darlene Gray, Drew Barnes and Wes Pratt 
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